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RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

March 5, 2020 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 

PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Barbara Brehm and Committee Members Darrel 

Larson, Chet Sharpe, Roger Beebe, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley 
 

RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 

 

GUESTS:  None 

 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the February 6, 2020 

meeting was approved as presented. 
 

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported that contracts for the 2020-

2021 season have been given to all leagues and some have been returned.  The 2020 Sun City 

Open is scheduled for April 25-26 and May 2-3 all squads start at 10:00am and entry forms are 

available online and in the centers.  Nancy Bollman has been promoted to Bowling Center Su-

pervisor at Bell Lanes. Nancy will be filling the position currently held by Denise Matich who 

will be retiring on May 1, 2020. 

 

Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Nothing to report 

 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe reported that the Hall 

of Fame Annual banquet which was held on February 22, 2020 was a huge success.  Hall of 

Fame inductee; Glen Coyle will have his name added to the Hall of Fame Marque located at the 

Lakeview Lanes.  The SCBA has set another membership record with 906 current members.  

Upcoming tournaments are listed on the RCSC website for both Bell and Lakeview Lanes. 

 

Old Business: New exterior lighting for Bell Lanes entrance and parking lots has been 

completed. 

 

New Business:   None 
 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:34am. 
 

Next meeting:  April 2, 2020 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


